
Missing Finnish tourist found
safe
Edinburgh Police have confirmed this morning that 38-year-old
Riina Elisabeth Sjögren, who was last seen in York Place on
Tuesday, 9 January 2018, has now been traced safe.

She was found at 9am today on Palmerston Place.

Police thank those who helped with the search.
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